
 

 

 

Dear Pastor and Family,                                                                                                                         September/October 2016 

 

“Thy testimonies also are my delight and my counsellors.” (Psalm 119:24) 

 

The rainy season is finally over.  Now we are looking forward to fall.  Many of the children have been out of their public school 

classes for at least two months.  We took them out for bowling.  They really enjoyed that.   

 

One of the boys in this picture comes to the church every day, helping me to fix things around the church.  He is such a great 

blessing to me.  He also helps our church by ushering and picking people up for church with the church van. He also helps with 

the Sunday school class for children, along with two other teenage girls in this picture.  These past two months, we have had 3 

adults and 1 child come as visitors and 1 adult accept Jesus as his personal Saviour.   

                                              
We are planning an early furlough next year around March 20.  My wife is going back to finish her TMJ treatment.  She has been 

wearing a mouth guard for a year now to help ease the pain but not for healing.  The dentist told her that it is time to come back 

and finish what she has started. If you are interested in having us come and report on the work here in Cambodia, please contact 

us through the information below.   

 

Thank you again for your prayers and financial support. God bless. 

 

For Christ’s sake, 

 

Kounaro, Chorvy, Kimberlee, Priscilla, Christina, & Jonathan Keo 


